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I am opposed to this application for Section 401 Water Quality Certification from Millenium Bulk
Terminals Longview LLC for the Millenium Bulk Terminals Longview Coal Export Terminal
located at 4029 Industrial Way in Longview, Washington. Please do NOT allow North America's
largest coal export terminal to be built right on the Columbia River.
 


